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Dear Planners,

| have read in detail the traffic management proposals for the harp work.

| think it would be better to scrap the Chatburn/Grindleton/West Bradford route and put that
money intfo building a permanent bridge to Waddington from the a59 via Pimlico Link Rd.

This would be a legacy structure and could be seen as a thank you for the years of disruption that
the harp will cause.

It will also ease congestion for the villagers of Waddington having to fight their way through
Clitheroe to get to the a59.

Thank you for taking the time to read my thoughts.

Yours,

Sent from my iPad



